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The regular meeting of the Liaison Group received the following welcome news 

about the circuit for 2024. 

1. The F1GP contract at Silverstone has been renewed for a further 10yrs 

which confirms the continued role of the circuit, the village and the 

developing motor sports focus for the area.   

2. This will help with mobilising other anticipated projects, including 

Karting, and more attracting more employment and business to the 

West Northants area. 

3. Additional residential accommodation is being developed with 185 super 

luxury units at “Escapade”, adjacent to the Hotel will provide high 

quality living space for part of the year. 

4. A very successful recruitment 

5. The circuit won Promoter of the Year Award and is recognised for being 

more creative, dynamic and productive. 

6. Moto Gp and other related events continue to feature in the annual 

programme. 

7. Ticket sales for 2024 major events are already selling very well, and may 

exceed 2023 figures. 

8. The various glitches experienced in Silverstone village for last F1GP are 

being ironed out and, public meetings will feed into the information 

system 

9. The 2024 calendar of events is now published on the internet and 

available for resident permit holders. 

 

Ian Draper, Syresham PC 


